
Printed on: 10/08/2018 09:10:06

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

09/08/2018  11:27:422018/2123/P COMMNT Lee We object to this application.

This public area of Neals Yard is already hot and noisy from existing condensers and fans from other 

premises. This addition  will only add to the problem and not address  how to improve it.

It is currently not a nice location to pass through when entering/leaving Neals Yard.

There is also a communal bin store in this area and the heat from these existing units does exacerbate the 

odours, 

The units are low down and experience has taught us that as such any associated sounds do reverberate and 

increase as they rise throughout Neals Yard disturbing tenants and residents alike,
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